Dear Holy Spirit Parents,

It's time to "roll" out the fun again at Holy Spirit. This semester K-8™ grade
students will be roller skating during Physical Education classes Monday, February 22,
2016 through Friday, March 05, 2016. Once again Skatetime School Programs and USA
Roller Sports will supply the equipment.

Skatetime supplies grades K-4th with traditional quad (4 wheeled) skates for a
rental fee of $9.00. While grades 5™-8" may choose either quad (4 wheeled) or in-line
(one blade) skates also for a rental fee of $9.00. Safety equipment, such as helmets, hair
covers, wrist guards, knee, and elbow pads is provided by Skatetime, however, students
may bring in their own safety gear to wear, but NOT their own skates.

Please read and complete the Skatetime School Program permission slip. Be sure to
complete the section requiring your CHILD'S SHOE SIZE and TEACHER'S NAME. A
check made payable to Holy Spirit School and the signed permission slip must be
returned to your student's homeroom teacher by Tuesday, February 16, 2016.

Like previous years 3-4 parent volunteers per class are needed to  distribute/collect
equipment, help students with skates/safety gear and act as skate patrols to insure
safety. We will still be using My SignUp.com for volunteering so please visit:

http://www2.mysignup.com/cgi-bin/view.cqi?datafile=flames skating 2016

to sign up under your student's class. Thank you, in advance to all the wonderful parents
and volunteers for helping us continue this valuable program.

Many Blessings,

Joanie Gregas



